From: yvonne jessup
To: Flood Inquiry
Subject: Lismore Flood

Date: Wednesday, 6 April 2022 5:35:38 AM

## Dear Sir/Madam

Have made a submission and wish to add.....

As the viability of Lismore CBD itself is questionable, it is difficult to make future plans . Questions arise such as.....

- 1. Viability of staying in house after repair.
- 2.Can the house (mortgaged) be sold and my family afford to relocate?
- 3. Will Lismore itself be relocated?
- 4. Will there be a buyback scheme?

Thanking you for your time Yvonne Jessup

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android